


Office of Accountability - Guam <admin@guamopa.com>

Procurement Training Compliance Report

Frances Cruz <frances.cruz@bbmr.guam.gov> Wed, Oct 18, 2023 at 4:56 PM
To: "admin@guamopa.com" <admin@guamopa.com>
Cc: "fjones@guamopa.com" <fjones@guamopa.com>, Lester Carlson <lester.carlson@bbmr.guam.gov>

Hafa Adai,

As mandated, attached is the Bureau's Procurement Training Compliance Report.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you,

Frances F. Cruz
Administrative Services Officer
Bureau of Budget and Management Research
671-475-9106 (Ph)
671-472-2825 (Fax)
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